Let’s talk together for 4th-year students

D) oo Moo Moetogn  F Mawimg inbs e ko e =

fle Dt Share i ek & vides Faricpant Berie Help

Gewatry Promhg blomish amtied ont)

May 20, 2021

On Thursday night, May 20, 2021, from 07.00 p.m. onwards, MUPY’s Division of Undergraduate Education
and Division of Student Affairs organized an online activity called ’Let’s talk together’ on the

topic of "Which major of the study should | choose?’ via the Cisco Webex Meetings platform. This
virtual meeting was presided over by MUPY’s Deputy Dean for Education, namely Assoc. Prof. Preecha
Montakantikul, together with Deputy Dean for Student Affairs and Quality Development, namely Assist.
Prof. Dr. Luerat Anuratpanich. Also joined the meeting included the faculty members from various
Departments. This online activity was arranged for the 4th-year students with the aims of providing
essential educational information as well as giving counseling in choosing the majors of the study,
including Patient-oriented Track and Product-oriented Track, when the students become the 5th- year
students in the next semester. The students then make a decision appropriately and select the major
track that is suitable for their demand.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2938



